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I am totally opposed to this bill.  The sick and elderly need loving care and pain 

management,  not ways to kill themselves.  This bill, and its predecessors, have 

caused a huge lack of trust in the advice and judgement of health "care" providers.  

This bill is not "care" in any sense of the word.  Please vote against it. 

Kathy Baron 

 


